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The 2024 virtual annual meeting will be held on June 12 at 10 a.m. To participate in the virtual meet-
ing, simply register on our website at www.hwe.coop and a link will be sent to your email prior to the 
10 a.m. meeting. All members who register to attend will be placed in a drawing for a $300 bill credit.

Our annual business meeting, which reviews the cooperative’s financial information, construction 
projects, and our election results from districts 1, 4, and 5, will remain virtual this year. The video will 
be available for viewing on our YouTube page, on our Facebook page, and at www.hwe.coop. Members 
in districts 1, 4, and 5 will be receiving election ballots to vote for trustees to represent their respective 
districts. All members will be receiving the code of regulations change to vote on. Members will be able 
to vote online or by mail; we cannot accept any ballots at our office. Please see our website for complete 
code language changes.

Register for our virtual annual meeting and 
be entered to win $300

Our Member 
Appreciation 

Drive-Thru Event 
will be held 
on July 18. 

More details 
to come. 


